
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Required for September 2025  
 

 

 

NURSERY 
Early Years Practitioner 

NVQ Level 3 in childcare essential  
 

We are seeking to appoint an adaptable, enthusiastic and inspirational  
Early Years Practitioner to work within our superb Nursery, 

and the opportunity to work with an experienced team. 
 

The position is Term Time only (33 weeks) or 42 weeks with holiday club.  
Monday to Wednesday – Part time 

including some After-School Club sessions.  
 

There are opportunities to work in our Holiday Club throughout the year, a job share might be 
considered with the right applicants. 

 

  

Closing date: 10.00am Tuesday 13th May 2025  
 
 

For an application form, please see our website vacancies page.  Enquiries and applications should be 
submitted to our Business Manager – Mr. James at hr@sthildasharpenden.co.uk 

 
 

St Hilda’s School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and applicants 
must be willing to undergo Child Protection screening appropriate to the post, including checks with the 

Disclosure and Barring Service. 
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